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Smith Holly

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 2:48 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: FW: Please support HB 2269

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Sally Stevens [mailto:sallyjstevens@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 2:46 PM 

To: Patrino Beth <Beth.Patrino@oregonlegislature.gov> 

Subject: Please support HB 2269 

 

Please enter my support for HB 2269 in the official record.  My name is Sally J Stevens.  Address 9935 SE Grant Ct, 

Portland, OR 97216. 

 

 

They said it best, so I will just send the original suggestion for my comment:  "Please support HB 2269 to fund the critical 

work of Cleaner Air Oregon. If DEQ doesn't receive funding for this work, we know it will not happen, especially with the 

federal budget cuts we're facing. It makes no sense to go this far and not finish the job. Thank you for listening to the 

people not the profits!" 


